
Hello Nursery and your families at home! 
 
We hope this little letter finds you all well.  We are thinking about you all and missing 
seeing you at school. 
 
We hope you have had a good week, and completed some more of the things from 
your challenge folder.  We have loved seeing some of the things you have been 
doing sent via our email.  Please continue to send photos to: rzpeyfs@zetland.org.uk 
 
 
Have you seen Guess the Sound Game (20 sounds to guess) with Mister Teach?  
This is the web link to be able to get on:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=n1m4h79JZso 
It is a listening game that the children will enjoy playing with you and will help to 
develop their concentration. 
 
Another really good online resource is the National Literacy Trust.  Their web link is:  
https://literacytrust.org.uk/   They have a family zone that is split into Birth to Four, 
Five to Eight and Nine to Twelve.  The National Literacy Trust also have a fun things 
to make and do section and a listen and watch section. 
 
To help your child recognise shapes in the environment and to learn shape names 
you could try singing a Nursery favourite:  The Shapes Song (KidsTV123) together 
on: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pfRuLS-Vnjs 
 
We have also put together some ideas for things you could do over the Easter 
holidays.  All of these things can be done inside and hopefully you will have the 
things around your house to do them.  Again, we would love to see the photos of 
things you have done – please email to the above address. 
 
Keep well and keep smiling! 
 
The Nursery Team 
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